Issue Date: July 01, 2019

Watfer Production Change Notice

Subject: Winstar OLED IC WS0010 will Change Wafer Production Company

Winstar was notified by our IC supplier that Winstar OLED 1C WS0010 will move to
another wafer production company since the original 1C maker will discontinue
0.35um HV process production. Winstar already implemented an action to purchase
forecast 1C quantities in stock and our RD team is in progress of the IC design and test
process from new manufacturing wafer company. We will finish comparison and
test report for existing WS0010 1C and next generation IC by end of 2019 since this is
a change for shifling to another wafer manufacturer and we have to open a new IC
tooling.  Please note the IC function of new WS0010 which made by the new wafer
company will be the same as the original one. We are sorry for the unexpected change,

and we appreciate your understanding in advance,

Affected liems:

All Winstar COB structure OLED modules will be affected including our standard
items and COB structure customized items. Below is the list for standard COB
OLED module series, as to the customize items will be notified individually by our

sales persons.

WEHOO0802A WEGQO05016A
WEH001602A/C/D/E WEGOI0016A/C/D/E
WEHO001602H WEGO010016]
WEH002002A WEGO010016FF
WEHO002004A/B WIEGO10032A/B
WEH004002A WEG020016A




Winstar Processing Schedule :

The replaced 1C test report will be finished around December 2019.

This is an unexpected issue to Winstar Display, we are forced to make this change
(Wafer manufacturer change). We’d appreciate our customers’ understanding and
cooperation to the above captioned issue. Thank you in advance. For further
information or questions, please feel free to contact our sales persons or via

sales@winstar.com.tw. Thank you.

Best regards,

Vice President of Sales Dept.
WINSTAR Display Co., Ltd.



